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Ho-Chunk Gaming Black River Falls donates $3,200 to Jackson Co. Little League

September 24, 2015- Ho-Chunk Gaming Black River Falls held a Coed Softball Tournament July 31%-
August 2" at the Sandpillow Ball Field. There were teams from all over Wisconsin as far south as
Milwaukee and north as Wausau. 1% place went to the team In It To Win It from Waukegan, IL receiving
$2,000.

Entry fees of $200 were collected from each team and then it was decided that the entry fees would be
donated to the Jackson Co. Little League (JCLL) organization. The JCLL has decided start a new program
and hire a coach to teach the basics for different age groups during daytime hours over a 6 week period.
The coach would focus on a different aspect of the game on specific days and by the time the students
reached high school, they would be equipped with the right mechanics of the game.

Ho-Chunk Gaming Black River Falls is hoping to continue this Coed Softball Tournament annually in
order to raise money for organizations that keep children and adults exercising and healthy. For more
information about the Jackson Co. Little League organization, you can call their President, Steve
Peterson at 715-284-9246.

Pictured L to R is: Rhonda Anderson, Director of Marketing for HCG-BRF, Steve Peterson, Parks & Rec
Director, Katie Christianson JCLL Board Member & Kelly Hurst JCLL Board Member

Ho-Chunk Gaming — Black River Falls is owned and operated by Ho-Chunk Nation Enterprises, with
headquarters in Black River Falls, Wis. Ho-Chunk Nation Enterprises also owns and operates Ho-Chunk
Gaming — Madison, Nekoosa, Tomah, Wisconsin Dells and Wittenberg. For more information, call Ho-
Chunk Gaming — Black River Falls at 800/657-4621 or go online www.ho-chunkgaming.com.



